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Dear Parents and Friends,  
 

We came to the end of a very busy and productive term three. Last night was one of the highlights for the                      
term with our Primary children performing at the Dance Fever Dance Challenge. They were a credit to their                  
families and to the school and a great night was enjoyed by all. A big thank you to the teachers who                     
supported the students last night. I would like to thank all the parents for the constant generous support and                   
to the students for their dedication and enthusiasm. Other highlights of term three were Book Week activities,                 
Book Character Parade, The Voice of Youth finals, The Delany Debating competition, Diocesan Athletics              
carnival, Netball Gala day and Father’s Day BBQ and Liturgy. We also celebrated First Communion in our                 
parish. As you can see we are constantly working together with you the parents to develop your children                  
spiritually, academically and socially here at Holy Trinity. 
 

This will be the last paper copy of the newsletter. The newsletter will only be available digitally on the school                    
website and the skoolbag app. Please provide your email address to the school office to ensure you receive                  
a digital copy of the school newsletters and updates. If you still require a paper copy please notify the office                    
so a hard copy can be sent to you. 
 

Term 4 commences on Monday 14th October, with all students needing to be wearing their full summer                 
uniform. Some of the major events early in term 4 will be the Grandparents Liturgy on Friday 25th October                   
and our last Staff Development Day on Friday 1st November. The students don't attend school on this day. 
 

We wish everyone an enjoyable and restful holiday, so we can come back energised for our final term for                   
2019. 
  

Love Serve Hope 
 
 
 
 

Philip Mahony​, ​Principal 
 

School Captains’ Overview of Term 3 
Well, Term 3 was one of the best terms this year, and quite a lot has happened, in this short paragraph we’ll 
inform you about what happened in case you missed it. 
 

We had the Dance Fever competition on the 26th of September. It was a great experience for many of us,                    
especially the Year 3 students because it was their first time. It was a lot of fun too. It was a good day full of                         
dancing and jumping  
 

In August, we had to dress up as a book character for Book Week. There was a performance about never                    
giving up on our dreams, which was quite empowering. Afterwards, we had our parade which showcased all                 
our wonderful costumes and we had a competition for the best costumes and a little trivia too. Then, we had                    
recess with our parents and after that, we did a short activity on a picture book.  

 

In September, Holy Trinity had the pleasure of having basketball lessons taught by the West Sydney                
Wolves. The coach, Daniel, was a great teacher and taught us many things about basketball, such as                 
dribbling, shooting, footwork, teamwork and much more. All the students that went to this course can now                 
proudly say that “We can do basketball!” 



There were quite a lot of sports that were included in term 3. We had some of our stage 3 students go to the                        
Netball Gala day, there were basketball and AFL courses for stages 2 and 3 and we had our Zone Athletics                    
Carnival as well. 
 

It has been one amazingly busy term and we look forward to seeing you on October 14th for our last term                     
this year. 
 

Jack Fitzpatrick, Alethia Sewell, Huda Alsankari and Jovian Gomes (The School Captains) 
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2020    
 

 ​If your child turns 5 by 31​st​ July​ ​2020, they should enrol for school  
 for next year.  
 

 ​Please collect an enrolment package from the school office and  
 return the completed forms with all the required documentation now.  
  

 

Newsletter and Update as a Paper Version 
● To ensure that you will be able to obtain an electronic version of any Newsletters / Updates, you                  

need to ​provide an email address ​to the school office. 
● Newsletters / Updates can also be viewed by ​downloading the Skoolbag app​. 

If a paper version of the Newsletter / Update is required, ​please notify the school office NOW in writing. 
 
 

Summer Uniform For Term 4 
Students will all be in their summer uniform from Monday 14th October. 
 

       Girls: Summer Dress Boys: Classic Blue short sleeve shirt 
White turn up socks Grey elastic waist shorts 
Black shoes Grey turn up socks          Black shoes 

All students must have a school hat. The school rule is ​No Hat, no Play. 
Items can all be purchased from our school uniform supplier, ​OZ Fashions​, 115-127 Parramatta Road,  
                                                                                                                         Granville          Ph:  9897 3121  
   Open Monday - Friday 9-5.30pm, Saturday 9-4pm & Sunday 9-12pm 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


